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April 19, 2024 
 
Dear CMMC Families: 
 

Convocation will be held on Wednesday, June 26th. This year families and graduates can select 
from four time slots. Convocation will be held in our gymnasium, which will be beautifully 
decorated for the occasion.  
 
An electronic form is now available where families can select their preferred time slot:  

• 8:30-10:00 a.m. 
• 11:00-12:30 p.m. 
• 1:30-3:00 p.m.  
• 4:00-5:30 p.m.  

 
Students should coordinate with their classmates if they wish to be in the same timeslot.  
 
Please complete the electronic QR Code by Friday, May 3.    
 

 
 
Once convocation planning forms are returned to the school, families will be contacted with 
confirmation of their specific time slot along with final details for the event. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
CMMC Convocation Committee 
 


